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GOLEM O Code Nr G 10 01
Surgical chair

A  comfortable upholstered chair for 
the surgeon, designed mainly for 
surgery rooms. Travelling version with 
Ø 75 mm braked wheels, electric drive 
adjustable height of 470  – 670 mm, 
height adjustment carried out by the 
surgeon using a foot pedal. The height 
and tilt of the backrest are adjusted 
manually.
The sophisticated and very functional 
mechanism of adjustable hand rests 
makes it possible to � nd an optimal 
position for everybody. The rests can 
be easily folded o�  for easy access.
All metal parts are made of stainless 
steel; the arti� cial leather is usually 
black - antistatic.
Carrying capacity: 150 kg, weight: 
45 kg.

ACCESSORIES:
Built-in battery with fully automatic 
external charger Code Nr. D 10 01
frequency of charging 1 – 2 times per 
week


